
 

You’re Invited! 
Please join the City of Cambridge and Eversource representatives for a virtual community meeting on 

October 4, 2023 at 6:00 PM via Zoom to discuss the latest updates for the Greater Cambridge Energy 

Program in Cambridge, MA. 

How to join us on October 4, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. 
 

Go to join.zoom.us on your laptop, phone, or tablet. Enter Webinar ID: 885 9666 8391 

 

Scan the QR code at the bottom of the page with your smart phone to join via zoom. 

 

Dial-in on your telephone to listen in to the meeting +1 646 931 3860 Webinar ID: 885 9666 8391 

 

In March of 2022, Eversource submitted a proposal to the Energy Facilities Siting Board (EFSB) for a 

system reliability project to construct a new underground substation in Kendall Square along with five 

new underground duct banks housing new electric transmission lines, called the Greater Cambridge 

Energy Program (GCEP). As part of the process, Eversource hosted public information sessions about the 

project and its goals. Currently, the EFSB process is underway and heaings are scheduled for the coming 

months.  

This update meeting, co-hosted by Eversource and the City of Cambridge, is to provide a status on the 

regulatory review process, route selection, and to further discuss Eversource’s commitment to not develop 

an electrical substation at 135 Fulkerson Street.  City representatives will be available to provide updates 

on the anticipated public process as the future use of the Fulkerson parcel is considered.  

We hope you are able to join us for this important update. Questions or requests for non-english 

interpretation may be submitted prior to the meeting by emailing ProjectInfoMA@eversource.com or by 

calling 1-833-836-0302. You may also contact Kristen Kelleher, Community Relations Manager, City of 

Cambridge DPW at 617-349-4825 or kkelleher@cambridgema.gov.  

 

 

 

Si necesita que le traduzcan esta notificación, 

envíenos un correo electrónico a 

ProjectinfoMA@eversource.com y escriba 

“GCEP” en el asunto. 

Se você precisar de uma tradução desta 

notificação, envie um e-mail para 

ProjectinfoMAeversource.com e digite, 

“GCEP” na linha do assunto. 

Si ou bezwen yon tradiksyon pou notifikasyon 

sa a, tanpri voye yon imèl bannou nan 

ProjectinfoMA@eversource.com epi tape, 

“GCEP” nan liy sijè a. 

如果您需要本通知的翻译版本，请发电子邮

件到 ProjectinfoMA@eversource.com，并在

主题栏中输入 “GCEP”。 


